
Report on the Selectboard Meeting of Thursday March 16, 2023 
Prepared by Alison Freeman 

Note: These are not official minutes -- -- just notes taken by me. Official minutes will be available from the 
Town Office and will be posted on the Town web site following Board approval at the next meeting.  
Please email me at news@singingbridge.net with any questions, comments, or requests to subscribe to the list. 
To unsubscribe, simply follow the instructions at the bottom of this email. 
The Meeting: The meeting was conducted as a Zoom hybrid. It was rescheduled from Tuesday 3/16 
(weather/power outage) Selectboard members Rich Donaldson and Jon Collins, were together in the Town 
Office. Selectboard member, Bronwen Tudor and Town Administrator, Amanda Campbell were on Zoom. 
There were 8 members of the public in attendance on Zoom. 
The minutes of the meeting of February 14, 2023 were approved. They will be posted on the Town website. 
Most Important/Interesting Items: In my judgment, the following items were the most important things covered 
during the meeting. 

• The Town received contributions totaling $475 for repairs to Flying Point Road. There is also a 
GoFundMe that currently has donations of $3300. The Road Commissioner has spoken to The 
Nature Conservancy regarding necessary repairs 

• Pam Gunnell was appointed to the Recreation Committee 
Correspondence: 
Amanda reported on correspondence received. For a complete listing of this correspondence, see the Meeting 
Agenda on the Town website. 
The most interesting items were: 

• Municipal election information from Town Clerk, Alexandra Kelley – because the June election will 
be municipal only the voting hours will be different 

Public Comment: 

• Aria Eee announced that the Georgetown Recreation Committee is asking for input on town 
activities and events. She hopes everyone will please respond to this quick survey 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc1BS2T77Akw2JWrCg9s1u8RByTPU46Bk928MHS2
jJ3PFm_3A/viewform?usp=sf_link  

Upcoming Events/Dates: 
School Committee   Wednesday March 15  5pm HYBRID 
Planning Board   Wednesday March 15  7pm HYBRID 
TOPMB    Tuesday March 21  4pm OFFICE 
Select Board     Tuesday March 28  7pm HYBRID 
Cemetery Trustees Annual Mtg Wednesday March 29  10am OFFICE 
The next meeting of the Selectboard will be at 7 PM on Tuesday, March 28. The public is welcome to attend on 
ZOOM. Contact Amanda Campbell or Alex Neese at the Town Office to get the Meeting ID and Password. 
Prepared and distributed by Alison Freeman 
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